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Reinhold, Todd

From: Reinhold, Todd
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 10:01 AM
To: robert.w.floyd42.mil@army.mil; kevin.a.doepel.nfg@army.mil
Subject: FW: Notification of Requirements Regarding Chapter 62-780, Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.), 

dated August 22, 2023; and Review of Source Removal Report Florida National Guard Discharge, 
dated June 2023

Attachments: 3,.Review of 9819633 Source Removal Report Florida National Guard Discharge, dated June 2023.pdf; 
1.9819633 Florida Keys Marathon International Airport Global RBCA Letter.pdf

 
 

From: Osborne, Vanessa <Vanessa.Osborne@FloridaDEP.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2023 12:55 PM 
To: lana.g.waler.mil@usa.army.mil 
Cc: Blandin, Norva <Norva.Blandin@FloridaDEP.gov>; Reinhold, Todd <Todd.Reinhold@FloridaDEP.gov>; 
RSummers@cliffberryinc.com; compliance@cliffberryinc.com; West, Tom <Tom.West@FloridaDEP.gov>; George, 
Rebecca J <Rebecca.J.George@FloridaDEP.gov> 
Subject: Notification of Requirements Regarding Chapter 62-780, Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.), dated August 22, 
2023; and Review of Source Removal Report Florida National Guard Discharge, dated June 2023 
 
 
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP) is using electronic correspondence rather than paper mail 
to deliver documents faster while reducing costs and waste. Please see attachment(s) to access the above referenced 
document . 

 
Thanks 
 

 

Vanessa J. Osborne 
Government Operations Consultant I  
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
Southeast District – West Palm Beach 
3301 Gun Club Road, MSC 7210-1 
West Palm Beach, FL 33406 
Vanessa.Osborne@floridadep.gov 
Office: 561.681.6745  

 
 


